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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission 

(FPSC) has received a petition !rom GTC, Inc., tiled October 24, 

1997, in Docket No. ~0744-TP, seeking a temporary wa i ver from 

the toll limitation services requirement found in FPSC Order No. 

PSC- 97-1262-~~F-TP, issued October 14, 1997, pursuant to the 

Federal Communications Commission' s Order No. 97-157, CC Docket 

No . 96-45, issued May 8, 1997. These orders require that 

elioible telecommunications carriers must provide toll limi tation 

services to Lifeline subscribers. Comments on the petition 

should be filed with the Commission's Division ot Records and 

Reporting, 2540 ~humard Oak Boulevard, Ta llahassee, Florida 

32399-0850, wi thin 14 days after publication oi· this notice. ,'l. 

copy of the petition can be obtained !rom the Division of Records 

and ~eporting . For additional information, please contact Wi ll 

Cox, Division of Leqal Services, at the above address or 

tel ephone (904) 41 3- 6204. 
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